
Bristol  Community  College
will host an open house at
the New Bedford Campus
Considering college? Bristol Community College’s New Bedford
Campus will hold an open house on August 11, from 3-6 p.m., at
BCC’s  800  Purchase  Street  Building.  Those  considering
enrolling  for  fall  are  encouraged  to  attend.

The open house will offer academic advising, financial aid
counseling, and admissions information. Students can enroll
for any course at any BCC site. Learn how you can start a new
career in industries like healthcare, science, business, and
more.

The  August  11  open  house  event  will  also  include
representatives from the English as a Second Language Program,
The  Step  up  to  College  Program*,  and  STEM  (Science,
Technology,  Engineering,  and  Math)  programs  at  BCC.

The open house will feature walking tours of the state-of-the-
art Campus, including visits to health science simulators,
high-tech labs, and the Costa Academic Support Center.

Based in the old “Cherry and Webb” building in the heart of
historic downtown, guests at the open house may also enjoy
light refreshments.

For more information, please call the BCC New Bedford Campus
at 508.678.2811, ext. 4000.
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